
> From: Greg Roberts 

> Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 9:08 AM 

> To: Mayor 

> Cc: Donna Conkling 

> Subject: dog park 

> 

> Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

> 

> I would like to voice my support for a dog park in Scarsdale.  Are there potential sites that are being 

considered? 

> 

> What is the time frame for this being built? 

> 

> Thank you, 

> Greg Roberts 

> 

> 47 Tompkins Rd 

> 

 


